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GIS 01 MA/006

TO: Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors, IM Directors,
Forms Coordinators, Staff Development Coordinators

FROM: Betty Rice, Director
Division of Consumer and Local District Relations

SUBJECT: Transitional Medical Assistance (TMA) Mailers

EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately
CONTACT PERSON: Bureau of Local District Support

Upstate: (518) 474-9130, NYC: (212) 268-6855

On January 25, 2001, GIS Message 01 MA/003 was issued informing local
districts that the State resumed mailing the TMA mailers on January 22, 2001.

We have just learned that, due to a programming error , the TMA mailers
were not printed on January 22, 2001 or on February 12, 2001. Therefore,
local districts should not discontinue any TMA recipients for failure to
return the mailers.

The programming error has been corrected. The initial TMA mailers were
mailed on February 22, 2001, and the follow up mailers are scheduled to be
mailed on March 12, 2001.

Local districts should resume their regular processing of TMA mailers, as
directed in 90 ADM-30 and OMM/ADM 97-2.

Any questions should be directed to the Bureau of Local District Support
at the following numbers:

Upstate: (518) 474-9130
NYC: (212) 268-6855


